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Al Ain University of Science and Technology Hosts an Iftar
Banquet

In implementation of its policy of interaction with the employees, Al Ain University of Science
and Technology hosted an iftar banquet for the employees at the Ayla Hotel in Al Ain.

AAU President, Dr. Ghaleb El- Refae, addressed the employees thanking them and highlighting
their significant role and effort in providing the students with the best service and education. He
emphasized that the people are the University’s real source of pride. The President also called
on the employees to exert more effort in their work as the results of their hard work will
contribute to the country’s development.

The banquet is considered an annual event during the holy month of Ramadan. It embodies the
University's keenness on providing and creating a comfortable environment as well as
supporting the social interaction among all employees.
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